VPC Executive Board (DRAFT) Meeting Minutes – 6/11/2012
Present: John Atherton, Chris Weed, Paul Carlile, Hugh Pritchard, Alden Bird and Ryan McCall
· Administrative

· Reviewed Board Calendar

· SOPs
· Spring Scheduling – Chris
· Pool Session – Chris

· Novice Clinic – Paul & John

· Bow & Stern and  VPC News – AJ and Alden

· VCP Accounting – Reporting and Recording – Hugh

· SWR – Mark

· Class II Clinic – Paul & John

· Creeking Clinic – AJ

· Summer Potluck - ??
· Finances – approximately $3K in account
· Discussion of new spray skirt purchases

· Need 6 new skirts

· Will contact vendors to get quotes

· Canoe imports contact Brian J – John to contact
· Clearwater – Ryan to contact

· Umiak – John to contact

· Small Hydro Response

· 6 projects proposed on existing sites

· VPC needs to have a voice in the discussions
· Newsletter needed before summer picnic

· Community

· Adopt a River 
· Still need to follow up on Black and perhaps others
· Winooski sojourn

· Ryan to contact Ann if volunteers are needed

· Activities

· Summer schedule

· Post release schedule and send note to recruit leaders

· Possible Fall Yough trip

· Summer Potluck

· Scheduled for 7/29
· Peg to send invitation

· John to arrange water
· Clinics

· Novice 

· Recapped novice clinic
· Small group – good for group dynamics

· No safety concerns

· Decided in future we will have a fitness / skill (swimming) survey

· Class II

· Fife Brook section of Deerfield

· Camping at Mohawk Trail – John to reserve

· Contact instructors – Paul

· Other possible clinics

· Slalom Clinic

· Board agreed to pursue location below Marshfield Dam which is being removed this summer

· Fiddle head section of Winooski also a possible location

· Playboat clinic

· Damon Bungard may be willing to help

· Possibly on Valleyfield 
· Next meeting scheduled for 8/6/2012
